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It’s springtime at Toronto Pearson and our team will be making
repairs to our runways and taxiways, starting on April 20, 2020.
As Canada’s busiest airport, we understand that our operations
impact the communities around us. Airside maintenance will result
in changes to routine airport operations and we will be working to
mitigate the effect of those temporary changes on our neighbors.

THERE ARE TWO IMPORTANT AREAS
OF WORK FOR THIS YEAR:

¢ Rebuilding three sections of Taxiway H
Replacement of concrete slabs on Taxiway H

* Rehabilitation of Runway 15L/33R

Full-length resurfacing of the runway to maintain a safe and
stable paved surface
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COMMUNITIES THAT MAY NOTICE A CHANGE
IN AIRPORT OPERATIONS INCLUDE:

East - Etobicoke North, Etobicoke Centre, Humber
River-Black Creek, York Centre, Willowdale, Don Valley North,
Markham-Thornhill, Markham-Unionville, Vaughan-Woodbridge

West - Mississauga-Malton, Mississauga East-Cooksville,
Mississauga-Erin Mills, Mississauga-Streetsville, Mississauga Centre, Milton

North - Brampton East, Brampton Centre, Brampton North,
Mississauga-Malton

South - Etobicoke Centre, Etobicoke Lakeshore, Mississauga East-Cooksville

For more details about the work and its timing, you can learn more at
torontopearson.com/airsidemaintenance.

For any other questions, contact our Noise Management
Office at 416-247-7682 or community.engagement@gtaa.com
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